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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF 2019 ANNUAL REPORT 
 

Reference is made to the annual results announcement of The United Laboratories 

International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) for the year ended 31 December 2019 dated 

30 March 2020. 

 

Due to the outbreak of COVID-19 pandemic and the relevant quarantine measures and travel 

restrictions for relevant personnel of the Company in China, the bulk-printing of the annual 

report for the year ended 31 December 2019 (the “2019 Annual Report”) was affected. It is 

expected that the 2019 Annual Report will be published and despatched to the shareholders of 

the Company on or before 8 May 2020. 
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